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SAHTU Land & Water Board

P.O. Box 1 _

Fort Good Hope, NT

XOE 0HO
March 21, 2003
Vern Christensen '
Executive Director Ovur File: S02A-004
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board S02L.1-003
Box 938, Scotia Centre . Your File:
5120-50" Ave.
Yellowknife, NT
X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Christensen,

Re: Preliminary Screening Report
Recommend Environmental Assessment

Northrack Resources Ltd. - Summit Creek Drilling

The SAHTU Land & Water Board at its meeting yesterday March 20™ accepted and
approved the enclosed Preliminary Screening Report. The Preliminary Screening found
that the development proposal might have public concern.

Pursuant to the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act (MVRMA) Section 125
the Board recommends that an Environmental Assessment of the proposed
development be carried out.

[ trust our comments and recommendation will receive your careful consideration.

Respectfully yours,

TU Land ater Board
enclosure: 1 . .
'ewz,e,.. SVE~—

GT. Govi
Executive Director

copy to: Northrock Resources Lid.
Tulita District Land Corporation
Fort Norman Metis Land Corporation
Tulita Renewable Resources Council
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TELEPHONE: (867) 598-2413 « FAX (867) 588-2325
E-MAIL: sahtuadm @ attcanada.ca
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